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30th April 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

Re: Year 10 – Drive Start and Flyer 
 
I have been sent a poster and information from Wokingham Borough Council promoting their Drive 
start courses this year: 
 
Please see attached poster for Drive Start courses this year, the next one being in May half term.   
 
We would be grateful for promotion with your 15+ students. Our February course was full to capacity 
with a large number of students from St Crispin’s! 
  
http://drivestart.co.uk/book/ 
  
  
Julie Pillai  
Road Safety Officer 
Wokingham Borough Council 
Highways and Transport 
PO Box 153 
Shute End 
Wokingham 
Berkshire RG40 1WL 
  
It sounds like a great opportunity. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs E Griffiths 
Acting Head of Year 10 
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